

- COPY - MIS IS a COPY.

The Original was mailed 2/4/2015

Building Stronger Communities and Fulfilling Dreams..... One Family at a Time.

51 Austin Street Danbury, CT 06810 Phone (203) 744-1340 - Fax (203) 628-7521 Email: info@housatonichabitat.org

Website: www.housatonichabitat.org

December 31, 2014

Mr. & Mrs. Geoffrey Moss 16 Shore Rd Danbury 06810

Dear Karen & Geoffrey,

On behalf of the staff, Board of Directors, volunteers, and Habitat homeowners, I want to thank you for your gift of \$500.00.

Your generosity makes it possible for us to fulfill our mission of providing responsible home ownership opportunities to families with limited income. Habitat homeowners are hard working and conscientious people who simply need a hand up in order to provide a stable environment in which to raise their families.

Several months ago, we had the opportunity to visit with the seven year old son of one of our recent homeowners. He had moved a lot in the past few years, but now he was settled in his very own bedroom. When we asked him what he loved about his new home, he paused. He looked into our eyes and slowly responded, "Everything".

Thank you for building with us -- whether it's walls, hope, or a future.

Sincerely,

Francine Normann
Executive Director
Housatonic Habitat for Humanity

Hape are is rule.